
 
Reception Newsletter 

9th October 2020 
 

 

 

 

 
Story of the Week  

This Week….. 
 

The children have been practising their 
handwriting skills with our new PenPals 
programme. The activities are really fun and 
engaging. We have also learnt 2 new sounds- 
s and a. The children have been really good 
at spotting these in our classroom.  
In our maths, we have been finding out which 
hair and eye colour is the most popular in our 
class. We created class pictograms using our 
photographs to show this information and we 
discussed similarities and differences.  
 
Check out our daily tweets on @ListerInf_Rec  
 

Next week is Health Week and the children will be 
completing lots of activities around physical exercise. 
They will be choosing a healthy breakfast cereal on 
Tuesday as part of our healthy food discussion. They 
will be following simple instructions to measure and 
serve their breakfast. 
If your child has any allergies please speak to a 
member of staff.  
 

Star of the Week 
Bluebells- Logan Bosello 
Daffodils- Chloe Feeney 

 

Magical Moment: 

  

         

 Pattern Challenge 
We are learning all about repeating patterns. 
Can your child create their own pattern at 
home eg: car, block, car, block.  
 

 

Set 1 High Frequency Words 
This week your child will take home set 1 of the 
high frequency words. Please continue to 
practise these at home. 
 
Your child has taken home the sounds they have 
learnt this week in phonics. Please add these to 
your phonic book and keep this in your child’s 
book bag.  


